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From: Beverly Bastian 
To: ds_NAHC@pacbell.net 
Date: 6/26/2010 7:23 PM 
Subject: Request for information on Kokopelli and Cicimitl.kmz 
Attachments: Kokopelli and Cicimitl.kmz 

Hi Dave, 
Could you please check your sacred sites list for the Kokopelli and Cicimitl geoglyphs that Alfredo Acosta 

Figueroa has identified to BLM as subject to impacts from the Blythe Solar Power Project?
 

They are in Riverside County. I have attached a file which should open Google Earth and show the
 
location of these features. You can zoom in and out, and the latitude and longitude are shown.
 

Thanks, 

Beverly 
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From: Dave Singleton <ds_nahc@pacbell.net>
 
To: Beverly Bastian <Bbastian@energy.state.ca.us>
 
Date: 6/27/20103:28 PM
 
Subject: Re: Request for information on Kokopelli and Cicimitl.kmz
 

June 27, 2010 

Hi Beverly: 

We do not have this or these projects in the NAHC Sacred Lands File.
 
We had a similar request from
 
BLM; Also, lin our research on these sites, there is no record of
 
them prior to 1994. We did send a Sacred
 
Lands File Record Form to the Chemehuevi Tribe if there were other
 
Native American cultural resources
 
in that area.
 

Dave Singleton
 
Native American Heritage Commission
 
(916) 653-6251 

On Jun 26, 2010, at 7:23 PM, Beverly Bastian wrote: 

> <Kokopelli and Cicimitl.kmz.zip> 


